
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Update – Friday 15 March 2024 

 

Worship is on Sunday, March 17, 2024 at 10:30 a.m. 

This Sunday’s service will be led by Rev. Don Johnson. 

Sermon: We Wish to See Jesus 

 

Our scripture reader is Darlene McPherson. 

 Scripture Reading: Jeremiah 31: 31-34 

 John 12: 20-33 

 

 

What’s Happening for March 

  

Sunday March 24th - Palm Sunday at 10:30am - will be led by Rev. Irene Greenwood. 

  

Friday March 29th - Good Friday at 10:30am - will be led by Rev. Don Johnson. 

  

Sun March 31st - Easter Sunday at 10:30am will be led by Retired Lay Worship Leader, Rita Swan.  

 

 

 

 

 

LENT 

 

The next session is Wednesday March 20th. 

 

We meet at 10am at PSUC 

in the Kirkfield Park Meeting Room, off of the Narthex. 

 

 

 

 

Prairie Spirit United Church 
 

207 Thompson Drive  Email Link:  prairiespirituc@shaw.ca 

Winnipeg, MB   R3J 3E2 Website Link: prairiespirituc.org 

 Phone:  204-832-1000 YouTube Service Link: Prairie Spirit Channel 
 

Please call before planning a visit to the church. 
 

mailto:prairiespirituc@shaw.ca
http://www.prairiespirituc.org/
http://www.prairiespirituc.org/
https://prairiespirituc.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=10199f5ffa895f929d7fcba21&id=955174fc67&e=a4231bedee


 

 

 

Good News!!!  Good News!!! 

At the Community of Faith meeting on Sunday, March 10, 

the recommendation from the Search Team for a Called 

Minister was accepted unanimously.  Prairie Spirit United 

Church has a minister as of July 1, 2024!!  Reverend Scott 

MacAuley is excited to be called to PSUC and is looking 

forward to being a part of our community.  Rev. MacAuley 

has been a minister at Rosser Grosse Isle Pastoral Charge 

as well as at Sparling United.  He has a Master of Divinity 

from the University of Western Ontario.   With over 20 

years in ministry, he is always learning through his 

commitment to continuing education.  This is truly a new 

beginning for our Community of Faith!   More information 

will be available in the near future.   

 

Joycelyn Fournier-Gawryluk Val Goodridge 

Chairperson, Search Team Chairperson, Council 

 

 

 

 

 

EASTER COOKIES FOR HOMEBOUND 

 

We are planning once again to deliver cookies and Easter cards to the Homebound. 

We are looking for your help. Donations of cookies, no nuts please, to be labeled and dropped off to 

the freezer in the Sunrise room by Fri. Mar. 22.  

 

A big part of this outreach is to make connections with 

those who are homebound by having a short visit and 

sharing the cookies with those no longer able to attend. 

We have received many wonderful comments about 

this outreach.  Will you help us? 

  

A yellow sign-up sheet will be in the Narthex on 

Sunday. 

 

 

  



 

   



 

 

  



 

 

 

Social Support through Education 

 

In Sambir, Ukraine, English teacher Ilona encourages her 

learners to enjoy social time with one another while 

learning English. This class, supported by Mission and 

Service partner ACT Alliance, is part of a psychosocial 

support program for Ukrainians displaced by war. 

[Photo credit:Simon Chambers/Act Alliance] 

  

 

 

Please submit Weekly Updates 

to the office by Wednesday 

morning.  

Please send the article as you 

would like it to appear, include 

Title, Write-up, files or posters to 

be included if any. 

 

If you would like to register for our 

Member Only area of the PSUC 

website, please email the office 

with your name and email 

address. 

In the Member Only section you 

will have access to past Annual 

Reports, Governance Structure, 

Ministry Profile, Oversight & 

Executive Minutes, Newsletters 

& Weekly Updates. 

 

If you would like to sign up for 

email editions of our Weekly 

Update, please contact the 

church office.

 

 

 

 
 

Sun 17 Mar 9:30am PSUC Choir 

 10:30am PSUC Worship 

 

Mon 18 9:30am Executive Council Meeting 

 

Tues   

 

Wed 20 10am Lenten Study 

 

Thu 21 1:30pm The Happy Gang 

 2pm Tone Chimes 

 

Fri 22  Portage Avenue Food Bank 

 

Sat   

 

Regular Office Hours are Tue-Fri 10am-2pm 

Please call before planning a visit to the church. 

https://united-church.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ff2087d5fde243a770ed893a8&id=b0efc67453&e=8aa3008add
https://united-church.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ff2087d5fde243a770ed893a8&id=4c3044d2fc&e=8aa3008add

